
PtwiUv 6>; ,»m! 
Elmtric Com/taiif* 

September 15, 2014 

ED Tariff Unit 
Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

Dear Energy Division Tariff Unit 

Subject: Withdrawal of Advice Letter 3512-G/4490-E, Implement Base Revenue 
Requirements and Tariff Changes Resulting from the 2014 General Rate 
Case 

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(PG&E) hereby withdraws the above-referenced advice letter without prejudice. 

On September 12, 2014, PG&E submitted the above-referenced advice letter and 
inadvertently included tariffs that should be submitted in two separate advice letters. To 
correct this, PG&E is withdrawing Advice 3512-G/4490-E and will be submitting two new 
advice letters (Advice 4495-E and 3515-G/4494-E) at the same time as this withdrawal 
letter. 

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, this withdrawal letter is being 
submitted in the same manner and served on the same persons as the advice letters. 

Sincerely, 

TruwML AXlw^ /KJK-
Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Attachments 

cc: Service Lists A. 12-11 -009 

Meredith Allen 
Senior Director 
Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale St., Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177 

Fax: 415-973-7226 
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